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Dear Michelle, 

TASC request that the Planning Inspectorate would consider accepting this 

submission of a short video of test trains, using the Sizewell branch-line for EDF 

on August 5th, 2020. The footage was taken at Clay Hills Crossing, IP17 2PN and 

shows empty trucks and two engines at crossing. 

Apologies for the late submission but feel it could be helpful.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Jenny Kirtley 

TASC Deputy Chair  

File Transfer via WeTransfer.   


